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WESTERN BEACH 

 
As the public is already aware, there are certain circumstances by which a 
storm drain in La Linea is adversely affected leading to high readings of 
pollution at Western Beach. 
 

In recent weeks, readings have shown continuous high levels of pollution at 
the beach resulting in exceedences of bathing water standards. The 
Government has therefore decided to close access to Western Beach until 
further notice as a measure of caution. 
 


